
 

 

 

QTL/Sec/2022-23/56       Dated: October 18, 2022  

 

To, 

BSE Limited, 

Listing Compliance Monitoring Cell, 

24th Floor, P.J. Towers, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai -400001 

 

Sub: Intimation pursuant to Regulation 31A of the SEBl (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 for the submission of Reclassification Application. 

(Scrip Code – 511116) 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

This is with reference to the request received by the Company on July 29, 2022 from the 

below mentioned promoter of the Company, regarding their re-classification from the 

'Promoter' to the 'Public' Category and the approval for the same obtained from the Board 

of Directors on August 10, 2022 and subsequently approval of Members obtained on 

September 22, 2022.  

 

We wish to inform you that the Company has made an application on October 18, 2022 to 

BSE Limited for re-classification of the below mentioned promoter entity in accordance with 

Regulation 31A of the Listing Regulations: 

 

S. No. Name of the Promoter seeking reclassification  No. of Shares held % of 

holdings 

1 M/s Nippon Investment and Finance Company 

Private Limited 

Nil Nil 

 

 

Request you to kindly take the same on record and oblige. 

 

Yours Faithfully,  

For QUADRANT TELEVENTURES LIMITED 

 

 

 

(UMESH P SRIVASTAVA) 

COMPANY SECRETARY 
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